Engineering Enterprises, Inc.

August 28, 2023

Mr. Bob Leible

Superintendent of Water Production
City of Aurora

44 East Downer Place

Aurora, IL 60507

Re:  Water Treatment Plant Coatings Rehabilitation
Aurora, lllinois

Dear Mr. Leible:

Bids were received, opened and tabulated for work to be done on the above referenced project at 2:00 p.m.
on August 23, 2023. Representatives of the City of Aurora, Engineering Enterprises, Inc., and select bidders
were in attendance, and the bids were read aloud via a virtual (Zoom) meeting. Please find attached a Bid
Summary along with a more detailed Bid Tabulation of the individual line items for reference.

We recommend the acceptance of the bid and approval of award to be made to the lowest responsible bidder,
Jetco, Ltd., 29693 N US Highway 12, Wauconda, IL 60084, for the base bid plus Alternate No. 1 in the total
amount of $431,560.00.

One alternate was obtained for this bid. Alternate No. 1 utilizes the Sherwin Williams coating system in lieu of
the Tnemec coating system which represents a savings to the City of $2,000 from the base bid. Please find
attached a summary of the bids and contractor qualifications for your reference.

If you have any questions or require any additional information, please call our office.
Respectfully Submitted,

ENGINEERING ENTERPRISES, INC.
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Michele L. Piotrowski, P.E., LEED AP
Vice President
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Mr. Joe Munder, City of Aurora — Public Works/Water Production Division
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